
Big Garden Birdwatch 2022 

 

 

 

During the weekend of 28th – 30th January 2022 the RSPB (Royal 

Society for the Protection of Birds) will be holding their annual Big 

Garden Birdwatch – and you can take part!  

All you need to do is spend an hour counting the birds you see in your 

garden and then tell the RSPB what you have seen.  

Taking part in the Big Garden Birdwatch helps the RSPB to build up a 

national picture of our garden bird population. It is open to 

experienced twitchers and absolute beginners! 

We will be encouraging all children in our school to take part, and we 

would love to hear about the different types of birds that are 

spotted.  


